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Business Operations 

 

Insufficient Funds 

  

When a check is returned for insufficient funds or payment on a credit or debit card is rejected, 

the Superintendent's designee shall attempt to contact the person a minimum of two times to 

collect the amount that remains due and owing.  At least one attempt shall be in writing, either 

via letter or email.   

 

In the event that an individual’s method of payment is rejected, such person shall be required to 

pay the amount that remains due and owing by cash, cashier’s check or money order, plus a 

returned check fee of $10.00 to cover the administrative expense of having to address the matter.  

In addition, whenever said person wishes to make a payment in the future, said person may be 

required to pay only by cash, cashier’s check or by money order. 

  

Notice of this returned check fee policy will be given annually to students and parents via the 

school website, and may be included in newsletters, student handbooks, or postings.   

 

Any individual who attempts to pay any amount to the District by check or credit card agrees to 

the terms of the Policy and the returned check fee.  In the event that an individual does not agree 

with this Policy or is unwilling to pay the returned check fee, then such individual must pay by 

cash, cashier’s check or money order. 
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